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33 Arlington Road

London

10/06/2017  22:57:332017/2891/P SUPPRT Luisa Auletta I support the application to vary the legal agreement. 

Servicing from Underhill Passage is not acceptable as it disturbs too many residents in the 

passage, above the new shops and on Arlington Road which is a residential road that already 

suffers from too many deliveries to supermarkets on the High Street. Having deliveries via 

Arlington Road spreads pollution and congestion into the residential area and will exacerbate 

what is already an unsafe junction with Arlington Road (M&S Lorries are always getting stuck 

here and many elderly people and children use Unedrhill Passage).

NB The High Street absolutely does NOT need another small supermarket - there are so 

many already on this stretch of the road, both larger stores and convenience stores.

74 Durdans House

Royal College 

Street

NW1 9RD

NW1 9RD

08/06/2017  09:44:442017/2891/P COMMEM

AIL

Mr Craig Duncan How many flats will be "affordable"?
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